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3rd November 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 11th November, Year 1 & 2 will be visiting Harrogate library in the morning. We will 
be walking to the library from school, so it is essential that the children are appropriately dressed 
with a waterproof coat and comfortable shoes. As it is a Thursday, the children will be in their P.E 
kit, but please make sure they are wearing their New Park jumper as well.  
 
We will be eating lunch whilst we are out on our trip. The children will be carrying their lunches to 
the library so they will need a backpack large enough to carry this and their water bottles. If your 
child usually has a school dinner, we will provide their packed lunch.  
 
If any parents are available to support with walking to and from the library, we would be ever so 
grateful. Please speak to one of us or the office to confirm. 
 
There will be the opportunity for the children to borrow a book from the library. You will need to 
sign them up for a library card first. Use this link to do this prior to our visit. 
https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=162521724228 
 
Due to the current Coronavirus uncertainties, there is a chance that between now and Thursday 
the trip will be cancelled. We will keep you informed of any developments.  
 
Please sign and return the slip below by Friday 5th November.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Cornelius, Mrs Umpleby and Miss Norton 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Harrogate Library Trip – Year 1/2 
 
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………. to attend the 
Harrogate Library trip on Thursday 11th November. 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………….…………………………… 
 
 
Dated ……………………………….…………………………… 

 

https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=162521724228

